
 

Memo 
Date: July 22, 2021 
 
To: Pastors and parish administrators  
 
From: The Most Reverend Bernard E. Shlesinger III 

Re: Important letter regarding the Prison and Hospital Ministry 

 
 
Dear Brother Pastors and Parish Administrators, 
 
Please see an important letter I wrote regarding appointing someone in your 
parish, if you haven’t already, who may be a good candidate and willing to 
volunteer to take on leadership of the Prison and Hospital Ministry in your parish. 
 
Your response in needed no later than Sunday, August 15. 
 
 
Fraternally in Christ,  
 
Most Reverend Bernard E. Shlesinger III 
Auxiliary Bishop 

https://mcusercontent.com/e910c4ce1ad5971fa2da271da/files/9815c50e-e9ba-20a7-3b09-ee87791aec54/Important_letter_regarding_the_Prison_and_Hospital_Ministry.docx.pdf

